
KAMEHAMEHASCHOOLS 

March 8, 2011 

Senator Mike Gabbard, Chair 
Senate Committee on Energy and Environment 
Hawaiyi State Capitol, Room 201 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

Via email: sengabbard@Capitol.hawaii.gov 

LATE 

Re: Consideration and Confirmation as the Director for the Office of 
Environmental Quality Control, Gubernatorial Nominee, GARY HOOSER, for a Term to 
Expire June 30, 2015. 

Aloha e Sen. Gabbard, 

I am writing to support Gary Hooser's nomination as Director of the Office of 
Environmental Quality Control. 

The OEQC mission is very important to Kamehameha Schools, which has stewardship 
kuleana for roughly 365,000 acres of land on Oyahu, Maui, Molokayi, Kauayi and 
Hawaiyi Island. As a Hawaiian landowner, we are committed to ensuring the 
proper care for our lands. I believe Sen. Hooser will be a fair and transparent 
administrator of this important office. 

Sincerely, 

Dee Jay Mailer, CEO 
Kamehameha Schools 
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